
Ethnic Groups 

 
The Aneurin Bevan University Health Board aims to ensure that we 
continue to provide appropriate, equitable and accessible services for 
the whole community. To enable us to do this, we need information 
about Ethnic Groups of the population we serve. 
 
Information about Ethnic Groups provides us with a much better 
understanding of the nature of the community we serve. It helps us in 
planning services that are relevant and suitable for all our patients, 
and in considering extra needs of the community such as language, 
religious beliefs and dietary preferences. 
 
When we ask you for your Ethnic Group, which is recorded in your 
medical records, you can be certain this information will be used to 
make sure that the care delivered is acceptable and sensitive to your  
needs.  


